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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

J Scott Pritchard, DO



Date:

8.14.2014


Subject:
Medical Consultant Committee – End of Year Report 2014
The Medical Consultant Committee was asked to provide comment on three separate issues since Mid-Year;
The Submission of Evidence in Disability Claims (3802P).

The NPRM for Evaluating Neurologic Disorders.

The NPRM for Revised Medical Criteria for Evaluating Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) Immunodeficiency Infection and for Evaluating Functional Limitations in Immune System Disorders. 
The committee welcomed the changes and made comment to that effect. Notably NADE and the MC Chair provided comment in 2009 to the Institute of Medicine. The IOM had been tasked to gather a committee of medical experts in the field of HIV care. Their collective knowledge and testimony from all stake holders resulted in the ANPRM for HIV and Immune Listings. 
The committee had no substantive comments during the ANPRM review period. This was also the case for the NPRM published February 2014. 

The MC Chair assisted the Legislative Director in the formulation and editing of the NADE response(s).
We look forward to the publication of the final rules and appreciate NADE’s involvement in the process. 
Respectfully submitted, 

J. Scott Pritchard, DO

Chair, NADE Medical Consultant Committee

Lead Medical Consultant, DDS Oregon

